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July 6, 2021 
 
Dear Members, 
 
On July 27th we held our first monthly shop steward training session over Zoom.  As previously 
announced, these sessions will be held on the last Tuesday of every month from 1900-2000 and all 
shop stewards are welcome and encouraged to attend. 
 
Our first session was a great success, thank you to everyone who took the time to attend. We had a 
last-minute change of presenter and would like thank Cameron Eby for sharing his expertise and 
experiences as a national staff representative for CUPE.   
 
As promised, the session was recorded and has been available on our website under “Shop 
Steward Resources” found here: http://www.apbc.ca/members-area/information/shop-steward-
resources/. 
 
Our next training session is scheduled for August 31st at 1900 and our Provincial President, Troy 
Clifford, will be discussing “High Conflict Situations and Resolutions”.  
 
Shop stewards can contact their RVPs to obtain login information.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Jessica Chilton 
Recording Secretary 
Ambulance Paramedics &  
Emergency Dispatchers of BC 
CUPE Local 873 
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